
Subject: Re: Interes�ng paper

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 3/31/2017 2:44 PM

To: "aajames@uci.edu" <aajames@uci.edu>

Thanks—just saw it yesterday but haven’t had a chance to look at it.

On Mar 31, 2017, at 2:27 PM, Anthony James <aajames@uci.edu> wrote:

Thought you might like to see this, if you haven't.

<Beaghton et al pop mod modelling Genetics 2017.pdf>
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